
Submitter: Cindy Anderson 

On Behalf Of: Support for all-terrain vehicles on Hwys 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

     I am in support of all-terrian vehicles on highways because I feel it will help with 

tourism in Oregon.  

And also help ease congestion of people parking their huge trailers unloading and 

loading in our overcrowded parking lots along the coast.  If they are able to camp and 

then ride from there,  that will solve over crowded parking areas.   Thank you! 


